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18th May  2018
Dear Parents and Carers, 

What a pleasure it was this afternoon to see the Littletown Community outside together enjoying a picnic to mark the Royal Wedding tomorrow. The children sang the National Anthem very well. It was great to have Tim from the Honiton Paper with us for the afternoon. As we are in a unique transition between consent forms with GDPR coming active next week, we only allowed photographs to be taken of children whose parents were in attendance to give specific consent. My thanks to all parents who brought in picnic food for the day and to the PTFA and Mrs Davis for organising such a successful event.
Yesterday Year5 children visited the woods at Roundball Hill to work on their teamwork and problem solving skills through building dens. I have heard that both classes really enjoyed the day. 
Next week on Wednesday Year 6 children have their ‘Musical in a Day’ in the school hall. On Friday Year 3 have their Eco animal visit. 

Finally, much gets said every year about SATS week and I must remain politically neutral in newsletters. I will say though, just how proud the Year 6 teachers and I are of our Year 6 children this week for their attitude and commitment to the tests this week. I wish all them a very well deserved relaxing and restful weekend!

Yours faithfully,
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Mr Perkins

Principal 
News from the children
Nursery 

Lilly “We are making lists of friends.” 

Sarah “We have been making things with bricks.” 

Reception 

Rosaline “In Art we have been making crowns for the royal wedding.” 

Ethan “We have been researching the wedding.” 

Year 1 

Vincenzo “In Maths we have been measuring.” 

Lilly “We have been writing stories.” 

Year 2 

Imogen “In Maths we have been learning about fractions.” 

Isabelle “In PE we have been throwing balls.” 

Year 3 

Erin “We have been writing our own story of our class book.” 

Tom “In Topic we have been learning about famous Italians.” 

Year 4 

Fay “In Maths we have been doing data handling.” 

Daisy “We have been playing tennis in PE.” 

Year 5 

Sophia “On Thursday we went up Ramble Hill.” 

Holly “I have loved learning about shapes.” 

Year 6 

Amelie “On Friday we are going to have a royal tea party.” 

All of Year 6 “We have been successful at SATs.” 

News Reporters: Maicey, Callie, Tom and Louis 

Editor: Harry
Staff News 
I’m sure you will want to join me in congratulating Mrs Matthews and wishing her all her best for her wedding tomorrow. Surely the biggest wedding in the country happening tomorrow….
Messages 
Request from Nursery

After the half-term, Mrs Jackson  in the Nursery will be teaching a unit called ‘Can we explore it?’ and is looking for some resources to aid the children’s learning and role-play.  Do you have at home that you could donate:
Any binoculars
Any rucksacks
Old clothes horses
Any hats that could be explorer hats - think Indiana Jones, space helmet etc...
Pop-up tents

GDPR
Please can all volunteers pop into school next week, at the beginning or the end of the day, to sign a volunteer data protection agreement to ensure we are GDPR compliant with our volunteers. 
End of day
With the beautiful warm weather it has been a pleasure to see parents and children continue to stay and talk in the playgrounds after home time. Please though can you help us as staff by ensuring children don’t run up the ramps, on the grass or through the willow tunnel on the front playground, or go on the pirate ship/play on the field unsupervised on the back playground. Please be reminded that when children are ‘handed over’ to parents at the end of the day they are under parental supervision, but all school rules still apply on the premises. Likewise, please can you assist me in ensuring your child/children do not ride scooters through and around the playground. Many parents bring small children with them when collecting pupils and I need to ensure there is no chance of any collisions.  Many thanks once again for your cooperation with this. 
School events/Dates 
Next week:
	Monday
	Tuesday
	Wednesday
	Thursday
	Friday

	Reception swimming
4SD Outdoor Classroom


	4GW Outdoor Classroom
Year 1 (both classes) Outdoor Classroom
	3FBW/CL Outdoor Classroom
Yr 6 Music in a Day
	Nursery Outdoor Classroom
3SD/DN Outdoor Classroom
	Year 3 Eco animal visit
Last day of half term

Year 6 cake sale

Year 2 (Both Classes) Outdoor classroom
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